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Captain Charles Anson Russell died yesterday afternoon at the home of his daughter, 
Mrs. Duncan Wright, after an illness of ten days.  His death had been expected for 
several days as he had been critically ill for a week or more and had been sinking 
rapidly since Sunday.  Captain Russell was an old and valued resident, having lived 
in Brunswick since 1867, and been one of its best citizen[s].  He was born in 
Deerfield, Mass., in 1828, and was 84 years of age.  He was the oldest pilot on the 
Brunswick bar.

Captain Russell was a large property owner in the city, and was noted for his 
strict honesty and integrity of character and his genial nature, and his death will 
be mourned by a host of friends.

Besides his two daughters, Mrs. Geo. Walker of Tampa, and Mrs. Duncan Wright of 
this city, Captain Russell leaves three grandchildren, Hazel Wright, Dorothy and 
Lillian Walker, and a sister in Bridgeport, Conn.

The funeral will be held this afternoon at 3 o'clock from the residence.  The 
Masons will officiate.  The sympathy of their many friends is with the family in 
their bereavement.
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FUNERAL NOTICE -- Members of Ocean Lodge, No. 214, F. and A.M., and all visiting 
Masons, are requested to meet at lodge room today at 2:30 p.m. to attend the 
funeral of our brother, C.A. Russell.  Please govern yourself accordingly.

C.M. Gowan, W.M.
L.M. Orr, Secretary.
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FUNERAL OF CAPTAIN RUSSELL -- Held Yesterday Afternoon From Duncan Wright 
Residence.

The funeral of the late Capt. C.A. Russell was held yesterday afternoon at 3 
o'clock from the residence of Mr. and Mrs. Duncan Wright, Rev. R.E. Boykin 
officiating, assisted by the local lodge of Masons, members from which also acted 
as pallbearers.  Interment was in Oak Grove cemetery.

The death of Captain Russell removes one of the oldest and most efficient pilots on 
the bar and a citizen respected by all.  The sympathy of the community goes out to 
the relatives in their bereavement.
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